
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Argyle Street 

 Ulverston 

Cumbria 

LA12 0BD 

 Tel: 01229 483960 

 

Email: admin@sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

 Wednesday 8th March 2017 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
On Wednesday 22nd March (boys) and  Wednesday 29th March (girls) our school 
nurse will be working with the Year 6 children on a puberty, sex education and 
relationships programme. 
 
We are offering parents the opportunity to view lesson plans if they wish. Copies of the 
lesson plans are held in the school office. 
 
You have every right to withdraw your child from these sessions in school and if you 
wish to do so please inform the school in writing. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 Yours faithfully,    

 
 Ms K. Davison           
 
 
  

 

 

Headteacher: Miss H Pemberton  B.Ed (Hons), NPQH 
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